Correspondence between Klaboch and Frederik Sander
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Guayaquil, 7th July 1877
Dear Sirs, [in Spanish]
I have the honour to advise you that I have drawn a money order of £100 at 60 days sight on Messrs. Bunger & Cie. following authorisation by B. Roezl.

I trust you will honour this in the usual way.

Your obedient servant,
E. Klaboch
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